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4 November 2020 
 
 
Mr Terry Cook 
General Manager 
Pecan Lighting Pty Ltd 
13/19 Heath Street 
LONSDALE  SA  5150 
 
 
 
Dear Terry 
 
Burwood Lane (Sheridan Street Laneway) Woodville North - Light Fittings 
 
The City of Charles Sturt intends installing the following new light sources in Burwood Lane in 
Woodville North on an unmetered supply with the aim of reducing energy use, greenhouse 
gas and providing a safe laneway for residents. 
 
PECAN NXT 22W 12C 525mA 
  
To introduce these luminaires into the public street lighting network in SA, the device load for 
luminaries fitted with the above light source must be included in the AEMO load table. 
  
Please confirm that you will move to initiate the inclusion of the luminaires in the load table 
and advise when it has been published in the AEMO table. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Carmine D'Amico MIEAust NER 
Coordinator Transport Strategy and Assets 
 
  
 
 
  


